
April 1-5 
Spring Break 
School Closed 

April 7 
K Registration begins 

April 13 
2 Hour Early  
Dismissal 

April 15 
Begin 4th Marking 
Period 

April 23 
Report Card  
Distribution 

Dear Marley Elementary Families, 

Happy Spring! I am sure that you are as excited as I am to greet the warmer 
weather and longer hours of daylight. After a long winter and school year 
unlike any other, signs of Spring provide me with renewed energy and hope. 

As we approach one month of hybrid, in person learning, I am honestly very 
proud of our students, teachers, and staff! We pulled together to engage in 
instruction, learn and teach new routines, and remain respectful, responsible 
and safe through it all! We are really an awesome community! 

Please note that report cards for the third marking period will be distributed 
via Parent Portal on April 23rd. If you were not enrolled in Parent Portal, 
you received directions in the mail to assist you in enrolling. If you need 
further assistance, please contact us at the school. We are happy to help you. 

Additionally, our final Unity Day will occur April 21st. Please join our 
AACPS community by wearing orange and promoting unity, equity, and 
collaboration throughout our school system. Our students will be engaged in 
lessons and activities which focus on the aforementioned concepts on that 
day. 

As always, please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Brady and me with 
questions. We are here to serve! 

Educationally Yours, 

Tamara Kelly- Molock 

Principal 

Erin Brady 

Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 
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